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Wattle Park Primary School

UNIFORM SHOP OPEN: Car Park is for Staff Only

Monday 1st May, Monday 5th
June.
8.30am to 9.30am only.

or

Please do not park there
unless you have approval
from the Principal.

Place order & payment through
the school office, uniforms will
be delivered to your child’s class
when available.

Running Club
Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday mornings 8.15al

March

24thYear 2 Excursion Aquarium

28" Parent/Teacher meetings evening

29h Parent/Teacher meetafgesrnoon

30th Year 5 History Incursion

31stEnd of Term 1. 2.30pm finiBhee Dress Day.
Gold coirdonationto State Schools Relief

April

17thPublic Holiday Easter Monday
18thCurriculum Day (No Students)
19thTerm 2 Begins All Students

19" Transition Night All Year 6 Parents
25th ANZAC Day Holiday

May

4thMusic Incursion

5h Starlight Day

911" NAPLANesting Years 3 and 5

11 Year 4 Excursion Polly Woodside

20" Open Day-Blam

23rd ICAS Science

23¢Gr andpar ent®ldd earn dF rSipeencd sad

Children are not to be in the
school grounds before
8.45am unless accompanied
by an adult or attending

running club.

There are no teachers in the
yard before this time.

If children are dropped off
before 8.45am, they will be
sent to before school care
run by Camp Australia at a
cost to the parents.

Enrolments for Foundation 2018

are open. Please send in

enrolment papers now to help
facilitate staff numbers for 2018.
Please include Birth Certificate and
Medicare Immunisation Certificate.

Last day of Term

Friday 315t March

2.30pm Finish
Free Dress Day

Gold Coin Donation

If you have anything you would like
to go on to the Notice board please
email to
wattle.park.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
by the Wednesday of Noticeboard
week. We will endeavour to include
it.


https://wattleparkps-vic.compass.education/

Harmeony Day

On Tuesday the 21st of March the staff and students at Wattle
Park Primary School celebrated Harmony Day

The message of Harmony Day is everyone
belongs. It’s a day to celebrate Australia’s
diversity — a day of cultural respect for
everyone who calls Australia home.

This year our school celebrated Harmony
Day with students wearing orange, sharing ;
an orange with their classmates and
participating in three-legged and egg and
Spoon runs.

We thank Ms Duong and Ms Tan for their organisational skills
and Mr Feather for his help in running the three legged run!
Also a big thank you to all the students who brought an orange
to share. We can’t wait to do it all again next year!



Booking your Parent Teacher Interviews on Compass

1. Login to Compass (using your username and password)
https://wattleparkps.vic.jdlf.com.a

2. Click on the Community button E and click on B SRR R e

3. You should then have access to the class that your child is part of.

Conference Bookings
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4. Click on your child's name and and the following screen should appear.
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5. Instructions are as follows:

Making/Modifying & booking
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If you make a mistake or need help, if you do not have access to the internet or require an interpreter
for wour interview. please phone the office 10 @s5ist you on 9808 i



SCHOOL NURSE

Belinda Lock: a visiting primary school nurse from the Department
of Education and Training will be attending the school to conduct
the Prep grade health assessments and to see other children as
requested by parents or teachers (with parents’ consent).

The purpose of the visit is to provide all Victorian children with the
opportunity to have a health assessment; to link children, families
and school communities to services available in the community;
and to provide information and advice that promotes health and
wellbeing.

Parents are invited to contact the visiting primary school nurse if
there are any issues they wish to discuss. The contact number for
the visiting primary school nurse is 0412 161 470

Parents of students (other than Prep students) that wish their child
to be seen by the school nurse need to complete a Referral form
that is available at the school office.

This completed Referral form needs to be returned to the school
office.



Centenary Cel ebration of

Saturday, April 1,2017 @ 11:00 am- 2:.00 pm

Come join our Family Fun Day Saturday April 1st celebrating
the centenary of Wattle Park!

100 years after it was formed, Wattle Park remains a
popular place for different generations of our community to
gather and enjoy the beautiful surrounds of this unique
conservation and recreation area. The Friends of Wattle
Park and Parks Victoria welcome you to the Park to enjoy a
celebration of this 100 year history and show your support
for the Park and its importance in our community. All ages
are welcome at the centenary celebration 0 after the
""Wel come to Country' youoll dear
Band play from midday, whilst the children can take part in
the Parks Victoria Treasure Hunt running at the same time.
You can bring your own picnic or take advantage of the
sausage sizzle and refreshments put on by Rotary.

Venue: Wattle Park, Monsbourgh
Drive, Burwood
Date: Saturday 1st April , 2017

Time: 11:.00am - 2:00 pm

Wattle Park Centenary Celebrations



School holiday kids tennis programs

Places available ! Keep the kids active over the holiday
period.

3 day program on both weeks .  Wattle Park and City of Camberwell TC

Date - 3-5 April - Wattle Park and 10-12 April Camberwell TC.

Times - 9am - 12.00 plus 9 -10.30am for the 5 and under age group.

Venues - Wattle park and City of Camberwell Tennis club

To bring - hat, sunscreen, drink, snack, and enthusiasm!

Cost - $110.00 for the 3 days or $45.00 per day. Note; For the 4-5 year olds its $55.00 for 3
days and $25.00 per day

1 Certificates awarded on completion of 3 day program

=A =8 =8 -8 -9

An opportunity for the kids to get active and get more into their tennis during the holiday period. The
tennis programs will cater for ages from 4 -14 years plus. Groups graded on age and level. All
strokes, games and skills will be progressive and fun. Singles and doubles play included throughout
the 3 days. Racquets supplied free of charge if needed.

Contact Val to book your child's spot for any of the above holiday kids programs 0409581322 or
email.

Val Cerqualia

http://www.energytennis.com.au



http://www.energytennis.com.au/

Burwood Village Autumn Fiesta

presents:
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Calling on all Crafty Kids!
It’s time to apply for a stall at this years

Kids Entrepreneur Market
Proudly brought to you by Rams Home Loans.

We will once again by giving you a chance to show off your creative
flair and business skills at the Burwood Village Autumn Fiesta on
Saturday April 29t 1-6pm.

So get together with your friends over the school holidays and get
your craft on!

Head to our website to now for more information and to register
your application at
burwoodvillage.com.au/kidsmarket.



New Enrolments

Computer Programming Club

In a world where technology touches every aspect of our lives, it is crucial that our children
understand how it works. To accomplish this objective, there is an exciting before school
club to teach Computer Programming running at the school.

The aim of the club is to provide students with exposure to the fundamentals of computer
science concepts.

Run by third party provider Digimaker, this program will:
» Build games, animations, stories utilizing p u p icréative thinking
» Develop logical thinking and problem-solving skills
» Express ideas & boost confidence working in a collaborative environment
» Enable the grasp of computational thinking which combines math and logic

The club will run for 8 to 10 weeks each term (depending on the length of the term) and is
charged on a per-term basis. For details on the course, visit
http://www.digimaker.com.au/courses/. Students to bring their own laptop during lessons.

Program for Term2 is as follows:

Term 2: Every Wednesday, 19" Apr to 215 June (10 weeks)
Time: 7:50am — 8:50am

Room : LOTE (Chinese Room)

Grades : 3t06

Fee : $190

If you are interested in your child being considered for the programming club, please fill in
the form at the bottom of this letter and return it to the Office or call Tasneem on 0455 342
222 to secure a spot.

,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,

ceeeeeeeeeeeeeeceeeceeeeeeeeeeeeeeece.

For new enrollments only

Please do not send payment with this form

I am interested in my child (full name) ...
course in Term 2, 2017.

Class: Par ent. . oooooiiiiiiininn...
ContaCt NO.: oo Email Id: o,

Date: Signed:



